THE

ORANGE

SHOW

FOUNDATION

BOARD

OF

1 August 1991

TRUSTEES

Seymour Rosen

SPACES

Nancy Allen

1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, CA 90028

Beverly A. Braden

Dear Seymour,

Carl A. Detering, Jr.

Leslie K. Elkins

Thomas E. Floyd

William I. Hill

Barbara B. Hinton

Sharon Kopriva

Donna Glick Lewis

Marilyn Lubetkin

Balene McCormick

Nina O'Leary

Gayle R. Poe

Sheri Roane

Edward C. Stanton III

Susanne D. Theis

Director

2402 MUNGER

HOUSTON

TEXAS

77023

(713) 926-6368

I came back from a wonderful vacation in Mexico to find SPACES Newsletter on my desk and the enclosed issue of Spot. It is always one

of my best days when the SPACES Newsletter arrives.

I am sure they have sent you an issue of Spot already, but just in case there was a breakdown in the U.S. mail, here is another. I think your article was wonderful. From an apprentice to a master, a sincere thank you to your service to our field.

I am also enclosing recent articles about what we have been up to and this confession: I had hoped to have by the end of the summer your SPACES survay of the folk art environments in our area. But, I won't. We had a wonderful intern working with us on the library. But you know how slow this kind of work can go. I want you to know that it is on our list of "must do's." All my very best wishes.

"Love Oranges and Live!"

XXO

Susanne Theis

Director

1 August 1991

1

19919

elgalari Aad

Saymour Roseu SPACES 1804 Vorth Van Ness Los Asgeles, CA 90023

Dear Seymour,

I came back from a wonderful vacution in Meyleo to find SPACHY Newsletter on my desk and the enclosed lone of Spath it is always one of my best dark when the SPACES Newsletter arrives.

PA na liveta vitavi van talogi, a njimba ili ki vanta gazi sijogansi sikacak

I am sure they have sent you an issue of Spof already, out just in ease there was a breakdown in the U.S. mail, nere is another. I think your article was wonderful. From an apprentice to a moster, a sincore thank you to your service to our field.

I am also enclosing recent articles about what we have been up to and this confession: I had hoped to have by the end of the summer your SPACES survey of the folk art environments in our area. But, I went. We had a wonderful intern working with us on the library. But you know how slow this kind of work can go. I went you to know that it is on our list of "must do's." All my very best wishes.

Leve Oranges and Live!"

Susanne Theis Director